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Comments: Comments On DEIS and Wild and Scenic Suitability Report

Dear Plan Revision Email Nez Perce Clearwater National Forests,

I was born and raised in Idaho, and as such, | take pride in the access that we have to wild places. It is
something that is increasingly rare and the product of hard work by generations of conservation minded people.
The rivers and streams that you have found eligible as Wild and Scenic are fragile ecosystems and at the same
time drivers of local tourist economies.

I am writing to ask that all 89 streams that you have found eligible for Wild and Scenic designation remain
protected as eligible in the new forest plan, and to voice support for their suitability for designation.

Thank you for considering these comments.

Sincerely,

Tyler Albrethsen

260 Kensington Avenue Missoula Mt Missoula, MT 59801
tyler.albrethsen@gmail.com



